
We are really excited that Elliston is opening to more children and school life is 
making the first steps slowly back to some sort of normal. We recognise that 

this change may cause parents some anxiety. We would like to reassure you that 
we have followed Government guidance strictly regarding safety measures to 

eliminate the risk of infection as much as we possibly can. We have a very com-
prehensive action plan that has been checked by the Trust Health and Safety 
Officer. Please don’t hesitate to ring school and talk through this at any time. 

Arrangements for Y3/4 children 

Your children can be brought to the office and picked up from the of-
fice, please arrive according to your time slot. They will go straight to 
their classroom and will remain there until you pick them up; this will 

reduce contamination across groups of children and adults. .  
Each class of children will have the same adults throughout the week. 

The Y3/4 children will be based upstairs and will be taught by 
Miss Morgan, Mrs Delaney, Mrs Fleming/Mrs Teanby Cook, Mr Charlton 

and Mrs Lucas.  
Any questions, please ask.  

 

Washing hands 
Your children are great at washing their hands! We will help you if you need us to. Don’t forget 

to wash them before you leave your house to come to school.  

Coming into school is an adventure! 

Have you seen signs or labels in shops showing you where you can stand? This is to keep you safe and 
make sure you keep a distance from other people if you can. look out for them when you come!! Your 

adults are not allowed to come into school now when they drop you off but we have a special ‘Hug Zone’ 
you can use to say goodbye!  

When you get to school, see if you can find ….. 

 

Arrows showing 

you the right way 

to walk 

The Hug Zone, where you 

can give your adult a Squash 

Can you BLAST OFF to the Hug Zone with a 5, 4, 3, 2, 1? 

Stars showing 

you where to 

stand 


